ey 17, 1944

Mr, ¥illiem H, Rohan
8 Harvey Building
Raeine, "isconsin

Dear Mr, Hohan:

' In reply refer
to: He-5l7-1

In connection with your request for an
investigation by the Committee of the eeaworthi-
ness of the MIL invasion tugs being constructed
by the Tar Depariment, it would be appreciated
if you would furnisk a 1ist of the defeots which
these Loats are alleged to contain, indicating
the effects such defects might have on the operae
tion of the boatsl

Very truly yours,
HUGH FULTON .

Chief Counsel
%1l/el



